
Dear Graduate Student Government, 

I am writing to express my interest in the position of Vice President of Student Affairs. I have been a 

member of the GSG for the past two semesters and have served on the Student Affairs Committee since 

Fall 2022. I believe that my experience and qualifications make me a strong candidate for this position. 

As Vice President of Student Affairs, I would be responsible for overseeing the following areas: 

• Student clubs and organizations 

• Student employment 

• Student housing 

• Student health and wellness 

• Student recreation 

I have a strong track record of success in organizing and executing events. In my previous role as a 

Senator of the Student Affairs Committee, I was responsible for planning and executing the Fall Brunch, 

Masquerade Ball, and Senior Week Event. These events were all well-attended and were enjoyed by 

students. 

I also have a strong understanding of the student employment system as I was responsible for collecting 

data on student employment, which was used to improve the student employment system. I believe that 

my experience in this area would be valuable in the role of Vice President of Student Affairs. 

I am a hard worker, and I am passionate about helping students. I am also a good communicator, and I 

can work well with others. I believe that these are all important qualities for a Vice President of Student 

Affairs. I am confident that I can make a significant contribution to the Student Affairs Committee. I have 

a strong track record of success in organizing and executing events.  

If elected Vice President of Student Affairs, I will work to: 

• Advocate for the needs of graduate students. 

• Organize events that are fun and engaging for graduate students. 

• Work to improve the student employment system. 

• Build bridges between students and the administration. 

 

I encourage you to consider my application for the position of Vice President of Student Affairs. I am 

confident that I would be a valuable addition to the GSG team. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Sunaina Mahindrakar 


